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PLEDGE SUNDAY LETTER 

 

Give generously to them and do so without a grudging heart; then because of this the LORD your 

God will bless you in all your work  and in everything you put your hand    to. 

Deuteronomy 15:10 

 

 

 
Dear friend of St. Paul's, 

 

People give to St. Paul's in many ways. Over the course of 2016, more than 100 of our members 

volunteered  their time and effort to the missions  and ministries  of St. Paul's including  11  

committees, community and global outreach, facilities repairs and upkeep, discipleship, Bible 

education, music and singing in worship services, parish staff management, communications,  

caring  for the disabled,  and youth ministry,  to name a few. 

 

What makes these and so many other good things possible at St. Paul 's is the church as a whole, 

including our excellent staff and fine facilities that provide the special blend of oppo1iunities for 

spiritual and personal engagement through which we can worship God, and serve one another 

and  the wider community. It takes generous contributions  of time, energy, and yes, money, to 

sustain and enhance our spiritual home at St. Paul's in which inspiring worship services and 

ministry programs  can flourish. This is possible  only through your  steady and growing financial   

support. 

 

Please enter a generous contribution commitment on your enclosed 2017 Estimate of Giving 

Card.  We will dedicate our 2017 pledges on Sunday, November  20 so bring your  card to church 

that day.  If you prefer, mail or deliver your Giving Card to the church office or give me a call to 

pick  it up    and place it on the altar on your  behalf. 

 
Gratefully  yours in Christ 

 

 

Jim Woolway 

Chairman, Stewardship & Finance Committee  

jimwoolway @gmail.com 

(619) 750-2022 



 

Group and Ministry Notes  

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 

St. Pauls is actively seeking a volunteer to temporarily lead communications for our church. 

Writing news releases, publication relations, social media, and in particular, efforts for the 

130th Anniversary celebration. Please contact Pastor Robb at 619-435-5691 

 

 

UPDATE:CHURCH RUMMAGE SALE  

Thursday, Nov. 17, 8am-12 noon  

141 Carob Way (Swishers') 

 

New news! Items left from our recent bazaar (mostly purses, scarves, and jewelry) will be 

displayed BUT IN ADDITION you are invited to donate household items, clothing for all ages, 

toys, i.e. the usual garage sale items. All items should be clean and very gently used, please.  

 

Please price items and drop off at Jerry Swisher's, 141 Carob Way. All funds raised are for 

missions.   

 

Unsold items will be donated to charity.  Volunteer workers greatly appreciated. Donate! 

Shop!! Questions? Call Jerry at 435-2844.  

 

 

BIBLE WISDOM FOR YOUR FINANCES 

Beginning October 30 -- and leading up to our 2017 Commitment Sunday on November 20th -- 

our worship themes will focus on our relationship and attitude toward money. John Wesley, 

the Anglican clergyman who established Methodism, preached on the uses of money advising 

Christians: "Gain all you can, save all you can, and give all you can."  Pastor Robb will unpack 

Wesley's advice as guidance that is both scriptural and practical when it comes to the ways 

that earn, save, and give our money in ways that truly glorify God and serve His purposes.  

 

 

 

 

 

  



Group and Ministry Notes (Cont’d) 
 

 

Preparing Our Hearts for Advent  Preparing Our Lives for Christ 
Let us prepare our hearts, minds, and use our strength to decorate our church sanctuary for the 

Advent and Christmas season. 
 

 
 

Sunday, November 20th, 4:00 p.m. 
Church-Wide Chili Cook-Off 5:00 p.m. 

and Advent Preparation Workshop led by Kristie Grimaud. 
We will learn how to prepare ourselves, our families, and our faith community for the coming Christ 

during this Advent season. 
All ages welcome!  Nursery care provided from 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

 
 

 

 

ST. PAUL’S YOUTH GROUP NOTES  

 

Sunday Mornings for Youth! 

9:00am service: Jr. and Sr. High join Liz on the patio at 8:45am for donuts. Receive an 

interactive 'Worship for Youth' handout and head to worship together.  

10:30am service: Jr. and Sr. High join Liz in the Youth Den for Youth Bible Study. We are 

currently finishing up Acts and will next dive into Paul's letters of the NT.  

 

High School Pizza Lunch 

Every Monday @ 12 Noon on the upper deck!  

(Sophomores and up) 

 

Wednesday Youth Groups 

Jr. High: 5:30pm-7:00pm 

High School: 7:30pm-8:30pm 

(both meet in the youth den)  

 

***ST. PAUL'S YOUTH RECYCLE-A-THON*** 

During the month of November the Youth Group will be collecting recyclable plastic bottles 

and aluminum cans (please no glass) to help raise funds for our annual Winter Camp trips fast 

approaching. There will be brown bags in the church office that you can take home, fill up, and 

return by November 30th. Please email Liz Flage with any questions. Thank you!  

 

Any Youth Questions? Contact Liz Flage.... lizflage.spyouth@gmail.com 

mailto:lizflage.spyouth@gmail.com


 

Group and Ministry Notes (Cont’d) 
 

 

COMPASSION KIDS VISIT  

Compassion Kids visited the Coronado Retirement Village on Nov. 6th.  They made turkey hats 

together and played Pass the Parcel. Compassion  Kids is open to all children and youth and 

meet on the first Sunday of each month from 3:00-4:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Other Notes and Happenings 
 

 

MISSION COMMITTEE NEEDS DONATIONS  FOR VARIOUS CAUSES 

St. Paul’s Missions Committee are accepting donations of canned goods for the Good Neighbor 

in Nestor to distribute to South Bay needy families, clothing & small home items for New Entra 

Casa, children’s clothing for TJ Orphanage, and single size protein bars, cheese & crackers, 

custard or applesauce for the 150 sack lunches the youth prepare quarterly for IB Methodist 

Church homeless ministry…A collection bin is located next to elevator or you can leave  in the 

social hall in a bag with note for donations.  

 

 

ST. PAUL’S NIGHT OUT LAMB’S THEATRE  

Wednesday, December 7
th

 St. Paul’s Annual tradition to attend “A Christmas Festival” @ 

Lamb’s Players Theatre. ($52-special seating & group rate). Before the Theatre, bring an hors 

d’oeuvre or dessert to The Austin’s 925 G Ave. @ 5:00 p.m. Call 437 -8137 or 459-1480. 

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS: Jerry Dennis, Connie Carrol, Janice Anderson Gobel, Bette Decker, Gerry Sawyer, 
Ann Rutherford, Katie McKnight, Ingrid Payne, Ivey Warren, Lynn Morgan, The Henrich Family, Kel Kraft Casey, 
Sue McNary, Ethan Ellis, Meg Mahon,  Betty Wied, Don Caine, Delma Dickson, Zhao Fu, Linda Nixon, Marianne 
Turnipseed,  Leslie Nathan, David Buckovetz, Diane Heaton, Kathy Howell, Jimmy and Patty Howell, Andrew 
Beh, Ken and Patti Brown, Mike and Dolores Miller 

 

The St. Paul's e mail Newsletter will be sent out on Friday each week.  We are not the content providers, 

and thus rely on other groups/ministries to provide content for the newsletter.  If you want to have 

something included, please e mail the announcement/article/pictures to the communications e mail 

address by Wednesday.  Also include instructions about how many weeks  that you want it to run 

nadostpauls.communications@gmail.com 

mailto:nadostpauls.communications@gmail.com

